
Glassboro Public Schools 

 

MEMO 

_________________________________________________________ 
Date: October 4, 2019 

To: Mark Silverstein, Ed.D. Superintendent 

 

From: Danielle Sochor, Chief Academic Officer 

Re: Board Meeting 

       November 20, 2019 Board Meeting 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Requesting Board Approval for the ESEA Grant Carryover Funds for 2019-2020 in the amounts 

of: 

 

  ESEA Title I   $130,378.00 

                       ESEA Title II   $77,741.00 

  ESEA Title IV   $28,374.00 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DMS/bg 

 


